

Our file

268944

Nicki Pellegrini
Regulatory Coordinator
Direct Phone: (416) 203-4466
E-mail: nicki.pellegrini@macleoddixon.com

November 17, 2010

BY E-MAIL

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary **ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD** P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2010-0219: Review of Electricity Distribution Cost Allocation Policy Rogers Cable Communications Inc. (Rogers) - Contact Information

As counsel for Rogers in the captioned proceeding, we would ask you to add Ms. Paula Zarnett of BDR NorthAmerica Inc. as a contact for receipt of notices in respect of this matter, in addition to the existing contacts, Mr. Robert Frank and Mr. John Armstrong. Contact information for Ms. Paula Zarnett is as follows:

All correspondence should be directed to the attention of:

Ms. Paula Zarnett Vice President BDR NorthAmerica Inc. 34 King Street East Suite 1000, 10th floor Toronto ON M5C 2X8 Phone: (416) 214-4848 x26 Fax: (416) 214-1643

E-mail: pzarnett@bdrenergy.com

Please amend your records to reflect this change.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,

Nicki Pellegrini

Regulatory Coordinator

/np

c. J. L. Armstrong (Rogers) - via email Paula Zarnett (BDR) - via email